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What have we been learning? 

      This week, we have been building upon our subtraction skills to subtract a single digit 
number from a two digit number. We used numicom, number lines and other methods to 

subtract. We have also been solving missing number subtraction methods. 

      

We have started our last mini outcomes ‘Who’s in the news?’,we have looked at a range of 
different questioning words- who, what, where, when, why, how and which. We used these 

to write interview questions to ask the children from the story ‘The Snail and the Whale’. 

In Geography we compared Wickwar and Bamburgh (where Grace Darling lived) to see 
which similarities and differences there were by looking closely at the human and physical 

features.  

Next Week 

In maths we will be looking at both 2D and 3D 
shapes and will be investigating how many sides, 
corners, edges etc. We will also be able to name 

them all confidently. 

In English, we are going to be orally rehearsing our 
interview questions we wrote this week. We will be 

taking on different roles of the reporter or the 
children and thinking of appropriate answers for 

the questions. 

 

 

 

Other News  

 We can’t wait for you to come and watch our 
Christmas performance next week.  

Monday 9th December- 2pm 

Wednesday 11th December- 10am. 

We also have our Christmas Sale on Monday 9th 
December after school. We will be selling the 

children’s own Van Gogh Seascape paintings for 
£3.50. We have tweaked our prices for the 
reindeer jars and these will now be reindeer 

Marshmallow treats £2:00 for large jars and £1:50 
for a small jar. 

You could buy both items for £5. 
 


